
December 2023  .

HOOKED ON HOCKEY

It has been a busy year and now it is

time to slow down, relax and spend 

time with dear family and treasured 

friends.

Thank you to all the members who 

assisted either on the Committee or 

volunteered during the season.

Your efforts are appreciated and hoping to see you all 

again in 2023.

Contacts: 

president@harlies.org.au

eo_mens@harlies.org.au 

eo_womens@harlies.org.au 

eo_juniors@harlies.org.au   

sub_juniors@harlies.org.au

Wishing you all a safe and fun 

festive season

2023 - Juniors

Wanted – Uniform Officer for 2023
Seeking a volunteer to take on the role of Harlies Uniform Officer.

Role consists of discussing with 2023 committee the requirements for player shirts and 

sock and to obtain orders from members for hoodies, tracksuits, shorts etc.

In 2023 the 5/6s and 7/8s will once again be combined with 

Blades (as we did in 2022), but we will proceed with a 

combined Ellenbrook, Harlies and Blades 9/10s teams for 

girls and boys.  

In addition to 9/10s playing, we will look to have  several 7/8 

players double up in the 9/10s teams (already three 7/8s have 

put up their hand to double up in the 9/10s boys team).  If 

your son or daughter is keen to play on Sunday mornings in 

the 9/10s teams next season (as either a 9/10s aged player 

or as a 7/8 double up), let us know.  

We need more kids to pick up a stick and give Harlies hockey

a go as a great winter team

sport.  Please help our club

over the festive season by

spreading the word that we

need new sub-juniors and

junior players with your friends 

and families over the festive

season and school holidays.

Junior Summer Comp 2022

Several juniors played in the 
new Ellenbrook summer hockey 

competition during term 4.  

Whilst summer hockey is more 
about fun, practicing skills and 

fitness, our team was lucky 
enough to win the “Christmas 

Cup” over Ellenbrook Black 2-1.

Hats off the Ellenbrook Falcons 
Hockey Club for organizing such 

a fun tournament.

Next Committee 
meeting scheduled for 

10th January 2023 
at 6:30pm



2023 Committee

Volunteers

HOOKED ON HOCKEY

Note to all members :

Any club functions will 

be advertised through  

stack Team App.  

All members are 

encouraged to 

install this app 

on their mobiles.

If you have not heard – WA will remain as Australia’s 

high-performance program.

Plans are to transform the current Hockey and seating 

for 10,000 spectators. WA site with three international 

hockey pitches, an indoor hockey centre, a specialised

training facility for goalkeepers 

Find out more via Hockey WA’s website –

www.hockeywa.org.au

Hockey WA – Home of Hockey

Looking for volunteers for 2023 season. Do get in touch with the committee -

many hands make light work.

Your 2023 Committee are :

President Peter Harris

Treasurer Steven Gandy

Secretary Lilian Salupalu

Registrar Kylie Dodd

EO Juniors Paul McNeil

EO Women's Lisa Glew

EO Men's Mitch West

EO Masters Joel Sharp

EO Public Relations Madi O’Dwyer

Grounds & Facilities Haroon Mongratie

Note that all these committee members are volunteers 

and also work and have families – any support you can 

provide during the year would be greatly appreciated.

Contact Us 
Email: secretary@harlies.org.au
Website: www.harlies.org.au

2023 Season start dates : 

Senior Turf              1 & 2 April 

Seniors & Masters       21 April

Juniors                        25 April

Hook-in2-Hockey  – tba

http://www.hockeywa.org.au/
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